FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

[Name] Elected to Co-op Association Board

[CO-OP HEADQUARTERS TOWN] – [Name], [position at co-op] of [co-op name], was elected to the board of trustees for the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association earlier this week at the group’s annual meeting in Nashville.

“We congratulate [name],” said David Callis, TECA executive vice president and general manager. “We depend on our co-ops to provide guidance and counsel for the association, and we are grateful for [HIS/HER] willingness to serve.”

“The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association informs and protects co-op members,” says [name]. “It is an honor to be a part of an organization that has such an important mission.”

“Our co-ops are uniquely positioned to have a positive impact on the rural and suburban communities we serve,” says David Callis, executive vice president and general manager of the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association. “From infrastructure to education to communications, co-ops invest more money in rural Tennessee than almost any other group. We know that these communities matter, and we have a vested interest in their success.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association provides legislative and communication support for Tennessee’s 23 electric cooperatives and publishes The Tennessee Magazine, the state’s most widely circulated periodical. Visit tnelectric.org or tnmagazine.org to learn more. 

